
OHC  
Public Meeting called to order 7:10 PM – May 2018 Omaha Hockey Club Meeting 
 
Board Present 

 Doug Ziska – President 

 Amy Sempek-Eyre – Secretary 

 Scott Miller – HS Director 

 Sarah Moran – Travel Director 

 Matt Moragues – IP/ Mite Director 

 Jeff Nikodym – Treasurer 

 Rick Baughman – House Director 

 Tim Vanderloo – Girl’s Director 

 Michael Hughes – Webmaster, HS Travel Director (OJL) 

 Larry Mercier - VP 
 

 Secretary Report – Meeting notes from April will be communicate for approval and posted ASAP in addition to 
the outstanding months. 

 Treasurer’s Report – Motion to approve/approved 
 We do need an operating cash of approximately 100k to cover ice, team expenses that must be pre-paid or 

covered urgently 
 Girl’s Director – coach meeting held to structure future season, coaching positions have been posted.  There will 

likely be 6 teams of varying ages. Sought a long term relationship with SD which unfortunately did not come to 
fruition. 

 19U tryouts in the next two weeks, 16 U tryout in June/July 
 HS Director – HS club coach meeting this week to review last season and what to address for 18-19 season.  

Review coaches and teams 
 Travel Director – survey sent to all coaches for what was effective/challenging from last season and what will be 

better for future seasons. 
 Interviews taking place for coaches for travel teams 
 Will procure spots for competitive tournaments (Squirt/PeeWee) teams 
 Try outs will occur last two weekends in August 

 IP/Mite spring summer IP is currently running 45 skaters with a wide range of ages next session is July 
 Mite Camp is full for July 10 – End of August 

 Bench app will be used to track coach participation  
 Could Learn to Skate be absorbed into OHC versus sending them to local rinks with an emphasis on 

hockey orientation versus figure skating 
 House Director 

Old Business: 
 

New Business: 

 Conversation about tournaments on an ongoing basis including summer  

 Booking of ice for tournament dates that are already solidified 
Bonnie Baughman 

 Request for 2 hours of ice for players to skate and bring a donation for military parents who are deployed 

 We have a number of players with talent who are unable to travel for a variety of reasons.  We have players 
with special needs that are joining OHC.  Our dynamics are changing, and our house program should be able to 
evolve along with these dynamics and meet talent where it begins and identify the best growth and 
development for each player/team.  A proposal has been presented to develop a path to assist in doing this.  It 
will be reviewed  

 


